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Dear Justices,

| read the recent Seattle Times editorial about having (non) quasi-lawyers to
help those people who do not need or cannot afford lawyers. If the medical
profession can have qualified physicians assistants help those who need them, then
the legal profession can and should follow suit. If the court rules against them it just
seems you are protecting a closed system where justice and fairness are only there
for the well off.

Yours truly,

Pat Sheffels
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